
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

                        13th July 2021 

Year 2 Leaving Disco 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

We have organised an end of year Disco to say a ‘Goodbye’ to your amazing children! 

The Disco is on Tuesday 20th July at 4.30pm – 6.00pm 

It will be held in class bubbles on the playground with games and treats provided.  

The gate will be open for you to drop off the children in their Bubble Zones at 4:30 p.m. 
and we will open the gate again at 6:00 p.m. for you to collect your children from the 
classrooms or playground.  

The weather is forecast lovely so wear your Summer Best  

 and bring your best moves Year 2! 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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